
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
As your constituent and your boss, I demand that you do everything in your power to ban Vaccine Mandates 
and Passports. This is an unconstitutional deprivation of liberty without due process and is a critical issue to 
me. It is unconscionable that Americans freedom of movement would be threatened in an attempt to coerce 
people to get vaccinated, even as Anthony Fauci is urging masks be worn by the vaccinated and unvaccinated. 
I’ll be watching how you vote. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 Jason Long 

 


